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Newfoundland and Labrador Hvdro

Tracey Pennell
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P. O. Box 12400

Hydro Place, Columbus Drive
St John's, NL AlB 4K7
E-mail: traceypennell@nlh.nl.ca

Industrial Customer Group

Paul Coxworthy
Stewart McKelvey Stirling Scales
Suite 1100, Cabot Place
100 New Gower Street

P.O. Box 5038

St. John's, NL A1C5V3
E-mail: pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com

Iron Ore Company of Canada

Van Alexopoulos
1190 avenue des Canadiens-de-Montreal

Suite 400

Montreal, QC H3A 0E3
E-mail: van.alexopoulos@ironore.ca

Labrador Interconnected Group

Senwung Luk
Olthuis Kleer Townshend LLP

250 University Ave, 8'®' Floor
Toronto, ON M5H3E5
E-mail: sluk@oktlaw.com

Dear Sirs/Madams:

Newfoundland Power Inc.

Gerard Hayes
Newfoundland Power Inc.

55 Kenmount Road, P.O. Box 8910
St. John's, NL A1B3P6

Consumer Advocate

Dennis Browne

Browne Fitzgerald Morgan «& Avis
Terrace on the Square, Level 2
P.O. Box 23135

E-mail ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com St. John's, NL AlB 4J9
E-mail: dbrowne@bfma-law.com

Dean A. Porter

Poole Althouse

49-51 Park Street

P.O. Box 812

Comer Brook NL A2H6H7

E-mail: dporter@poolealthouse.ca

Benoit Pepin
Rio Tinto

1190 avenue des Canadiens-de-Montr^al

Suite 400

Montreal, QC H3A 0E3
Email: benoit.pepin@riotinto.com

Denis J. Fleming
Cox & Palmer

Scotia Centre, Suite 1000
235 Water Street

St. John's, NLA1C1B6
E-mail: dfleming@coxandpalmer.com

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - 2017 General Rate Application
l"** Round of Requests for Information (RFIs) (Filing date extension)

This is further to our letter of 2017-10-11 and subsequent comments received from the parties regarding the scheduled
date of November 1,2017 for the filing of 2"*' round of RFIs.

Should Hydro be delayed in filing its responses to the first round of RFIs beyond Friday, October 20th, 2017 the schedule
shall be amended for all parties as follows:

Date

Friday, October 27, 2017
Monday, November 6,2017

Filing:

Hydro's Responses to 1®* round RFIs
Filing of 2'"' round RFIs

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary
Tel: 709-726-8600 / Website: wmv.pub.nl.ca / E-mail: cblundon@pub.nl.ca



To allow Hydro the best opportunity to meet the November 22,2017 filing date for responses to the 2^ round RFIs the
Board encourages the parties to file RFIs as soon as they are available and not wait until November 6'^'. This will assist
in maintaining the current schedule beyond November 6'^'.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

* Cheryl Blundon
Board Secretary

CB/rr

ecc Newfoundland & Labrador Hvdro

Mr. Geoff Young, E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca
Mr. Alex Templeton, E-mail: alex.templeton@mcinnescooper.com
NLH Regulatory, E-mail: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca
Newfoundland Power Inc.

Mr. Liam O'Brien, E-mail: lobrien@curtisdawe.com
NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com
Consumer Advocate

Mr. Stephen Fitzgerald, E-mail: sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com
Ms. Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgerald@bfina-law.com
Ms. Bemice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfina-law.com

Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary
Tel: 709-726-8600 / Website: www.pub.nl.ca / E-mail: cblundon@pub.nl.ca


